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This week in Reception
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fruit.

This week we learned about how exercise can keep us healthy. We learned all about Mo Farrah
and wrote sentences about him. We also timed ourselves doing exercises and made collages of

Phonics

Click on the sounds to practise set 1
special friends.
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This week we learned our sounds and read the sounds we know in words.

Click to read the green words.



https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/9yw3LWvB/qvmT35iS
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7BsDA1L0/GcaA4ufo

:?‘Gi\{% Next week in Reception
Literacy Word Aware

We will read the story ‘The Colour Monster’ and
learn about our emotions
and how each oneis
different. We will write
about what makes us feel
that way.

Next week we will learn these words:
side confused
gentle

furious

Maths

Next week we will learn about the properties of
2D and 3D shapes.
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Understanding of the World
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We will talk about

what makes us happy ‘
and move to different

music.

Songs, Rhymes and Poems

Old Mother Hubbard,
went to the cupboard,
to get her poor dog a bone.
But when she got there,
the cupboard was bare,
so the poor dog had none.

Expressive Arts and Design

Next week we will paint to music, thinking
about how each piece would look.

. W
-

Messages
Remember to send in any photos of your
children learning at home to
receptionphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk




